
From: Andrew Crabb [mailto:andrew.crabb@nat.awu.net.au]  
Sent: Wednesday, 29 November 2017 2:43 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP; 'djmacken@macken.com.au'; 'Christopher Nowland'; 'David Bates'; 
'Michael Harmer'; 'Luis Izzo'; 'Kyle Scott'; 'Emily Slaytor'; 'Matt Galbraith'; 
Sean.Morrissey@ahansw.com.au; 'Muddagouni, Kamna'; sarah.ralph@nortonrosefulbright.com 
Cc: AMOD 
Subject: Re: AM2016/30 Alpine Resorts Award - Hearing Stage 2 and Stage 3 

 
Dear Associate 
 
Re: AM2016/30 Alpine Resorts Award – Hearing section 2 and 3 
  
We refer to the above and to our previous correspondence regarding the AWU’s application to make 
written submissions as to the two sections of the hearing we were unfortunately absent from.   
 
We confirm the AWU still intends to file written submissions however as a result of further matters 
beyond the union’s control we were delayed in being able to access the transcript and as such have 
not been able to file within the time granted by the Full bench.  
 
Notwithstanding the delay, we write to confirm our intention to file written submissions and advise 
the Full Bench by way of update that we anticipate we will be in a position to file our written 
submissions by no later than close of business this Friday, 1 December 2017.  
 
We confirm we have cc’d all other parties into this correspondence. Please do not hesitate to 
contact the writer in relation to the above.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

ANDREW CRABB | SENIOR NATIONAL LEGAL OFFICER  

M 0436 654 478 | andrew.crabb@nat.awu.net.au  

P 02 8005 3333  LEVEL 10, 377 - 383 SUSSEX STREET, SYDNEY NSW 2000  WWW.AWU.NET.AU 
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